
Newsletter –July 2021 

Our staff has planned some very fun and interactive activities this month. In order to plan the days accord-

ingly ,we do ask that everyone arrive by 10 am.. If you will be late please notify the center. Arriving past 10 

am may hinder your child’s chance to participate in activities off the premise. There will be staff member at 

the center, that will stay behind for anyone  running behind . 

July 9,2021 (Friday) Teddy bear picnic in the park. Bring your stuffy of choice and a special snack if you so wish. 

July 13,2021(Tuesday)Bike Day ,don’t forget your helmet  & Tie dye day ,please bring a shirt. 

July 19,2021(Monday) Park Day ,Holy Spirit park. 

 

July 21,2021(Wednesday) Nature walk, Scavenger hunt  summer style. 

July23,2021(Friday) Crazy hair day.   

 

July 28,2021(Wednesday)Splash park day. 

July 30,2021(Friday)  Rainbow day  

Wear your favorite colors day. 

                                                        Show  ‘N Share  are Thursday & Friday  

              Children are welcome to keep a stuffy in their cubbies & can pull them during  quiet time. 

                                                                           Reminders  

 Please bring hats and  appropriate footwear as we will be at the parks  walking often, No flipflops w/o back strap 

please. 

 Every child needs to have the following in their cubbies  : 

Hats ,Sweaters ( for chilly days & our air conditioner can get chilly during quiet times), Extra pants, underwear,  socks, 

extra shorts ,extra shirts  1 or 2 ,water bottle labelled. 

 Please label all your belongings. 

Suggestion Box-We invite you all to put comments/suggestion in our suggestion box located in our preschool 

room. You can also send an email at lllchildcaredevon@gmail.com .We would love to hear from you as your sug-

gestion and comments help us to improve. 

Please welcome Desira King in our team . 


